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THIS BULLETIN SUPERSEDES SERVICE BULLETIN 08-026-13 REV. A, DATED MAY 
25, 2013, WHICH SHOULD BE REMOVED FROM YOUR FILES. THIS IS A COMPLETE 
REVISION AND NO ASTERISKS HAVE BEEN USED TO HIGHLIGHT REVISIONS. 

SUBJECT: 
RA3 And RA4 Radio Bulletin Has Been Removed 

OVERVIEW: 
RRT 13-037 has been removed from the system. 

DISCUSSION: 
This bulletin/RRT has been removed from the system. Any vehicles that has not performed 
RRT 13-037 will now be covered under RRT 13-056 (08-049-13 REV. C). Any vehicle that 
had RRT 13-037 performed on it, will still need to complete RRT 13-056. Bulletin 
08-049-13 has the latest updated software and will correct all conditions/symptom from 
both bulletins. 

POLICY: 
Information only. 


